Dear Farmington Business Owner,

or email: tmagoon@farmington.nh.us

Sincerely,

The Farmington Economic Development Commission (FEDC) manages the Business Directory on the Town Website in order to promote local businesses. The goal of the FEDC is to include all Farmington businesses from small home businesses to large companies. We encourage you to add your business to the list. This service is free of charge to Farmington businesses.

Farmington Economic Development Commission
Business Name:
Business Type:
Contact Name:
Address:
Mailing Address (if different):
Telephone:
Email:
Website:
Brief Description of Business:
Please mail to: FEDC, 356 Main Street, Farmington, NH 03835